
Date: Fri, 7 Feb 2003 10:38:29 -0400 
From: Sue Thompson sthomp@andrew.cmu.edu 
To: PA Biodiversity Listserve <PABIODIV@webmail.upb.pitt.edu> 
Subject: PABIODIV: WWF Biodiversity Workshop 
 
From World Wildlife Fund 
 
MARCH 28, 2003 
 
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 
 
A day-long short course at the 2003 National Science Teachers Association (NSTA) convention 
entitled, "Empowering Leaders in Biodiversity Education." 
 
For more information and to register online, visit http://www.nsta.org/conventions and  
http://www.nsta.org/conventionbrowse2/&Meeting_Code=2003PHI&type=Short+Course#14866.  
 
The workshop leaders will include three 2001 Biodiversity Institute participants (Al Stenstrup, Richard 
Osorio, and Barbara R. Pietrucha). 
 
*********************************************************************** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve encourages open discussion about biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is hosted by the Allegheny Institute of Natural History, University of Pittsburgh-Bradford and is 
moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership.  The opinions expressed in messages are  
those of the authors and NOT the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership. 


